
Ibrox Families 

Join us at our new ‘Badger’s Pantry’.  

Come along to the infant shed during the below 

times to collect a pack of ingredients to make soup 

at home as a fun family activity.  

Tuesday 2nd February 

9:15-10:15am 

11:00-12:00pm 

1:30-2:30pm 

Please bring your own bag for collection, maintain 

social distancing and wear a face covering.  

Other essential items will also be available where 

possible. 

With love, 

#teamibrox 


